RESOLUTION NO. 2424

BE IT RESOLVED by the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the following individual is appointed to the City Park Committee for the term ending as indicated:

Name David Herrick Term Ending 06/30/2017

The above resolution was introduced, read and passed at the regular meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 11 day of August 2014.

Kimberly R. Nichols

CITY CLERK

Jacob R. Day

COUNCIL PRESIDENT

APPROYED BY ME THIS day of August 2014.

James ireton, Jr.

MAYOR

INTER	 <u>-</u>	
OFFICE	 .	MEMO

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:

Tom Stevenson

From:

Sherrell McBride

Subject:

Appointment to the City Park Committee

Date:

July 15, 2014

Mayor Ireton would like to appoint the following person to the City Park Committee with a term ending as follows:

Candidate
David Herrick

Term Ending 06/30/2017

Attached you will find Mr. Herrick's letter of interested and the Resolution necessary for his appointment. Please forward this information to the City Council so it may be placed on the agenda for the next City Council meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions.

David Herrick 1014 Baccharis Dr. Salisbury, MD 21804

Office of the Mayor City of Salisbury, Maryland 425 N. Division Street, Room 304 Salisbury, MD 21801-4940

RE: Request to become member of the Parks and Recreation Committee

Mr. Mayor,

Since moving to Salisbury from Laurel, DE last year I have taken advantage of the wonderful parks and trail system you have provided for the community and visitors so I thought I would attend the monthly Parks and Recreation meeting on May 15 to see the committee at work. I found it a very interesting and worthwhile experience and after offering some comments myself the chairperson kindly introduced me to the members then asked me if I wanted to become a member myself.

I had been involved as a citizen in Laurel in that local government and found it to be an invigorating experience and wish to continue that involvement in my new community therefore I am requesting that I be considered for membership in the Parks and Recreation Committee.

I am recently retired after 17 years with US Foodservice where I worked with many restaurants in the city including the dining facility at Salisbury U. so I am very familiar with that segment of your business community. I an an avid outdoor person who enjoys walking, hiking, canoeing, biking and boating and I have a Bachelor of Arts degree from U. of Miami, FL. I work well with others but can also manage a project from inception to implementation. I believe I can be a valuable member of the city government and I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely

Home 410-572-2722

Móbile 302-344-1674

dherrick 8005.com